
                         Report to Cabinet March 8, 2013 

 

Since the last cabinet meeting I attended two zone meetings and two state 

and district convention planning meetings.  

Also, I attended a district governor elect training session in Minneapolis to 

cover the GLT and GMT structure and process.  

I am in the process of cabinet selection and goal planning for my upcoming 

term as district governor.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bob Faliveno 
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